
 

 

          June 16, 2025 
          Subject: 1 ¼” & ¾” Overlay  
          WIN: 027516.00 & 028872.00 

Location: Skowhegan-Canaan 
        Amendment No. 2   
 
 
Dear Sir/Ms.: 
 
 
The following questions have been received: 
 
Question:  Considering the bid date, time for award, processing submittals, getting contract and 
subcontracts setup, would the department consider pushing the start by date to September 2nd, 
2025? 
 
Response: The Department is not considering adjusting the start by date at this time.    
 
Question:  Can the contractor utilize millings from the contract for 411.10 and shoulder 
aggregate? 
 
Response: The Department will be keeping the millings from this project .  
 
Question:  Looking at the scope of work on the contract with the number of shifts for paving, 
milling, shoulder work and the APE work alone it looks like the working days are tight. Would 
the department consider adding an additional 15 WD’s to the contract? 
 
Response: After review of the work the Department is staying with 72 working days . 
 
 
Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on June 18, 2025. 
 
 
      

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 
      Contracts & Specifications Engineer 


